
In Todayõs Newsletteré 

 

§ Bike Ride Weekend 

§ Mac Plowright 

§ Parent Meeting - this Thursday 

§ Resilience Webinar 

§ Year 4-6 Camp Meeting 

§ River School Swimming Sports 

§ School Notices  

§ Room 1 Class Treaty 

§ Community Notices  

 

Our school newsletter, notices and calendar of upcoming school 
events are available on our website www.aria.school.nz 

 

 

 

 

. 

Lily-Halen TeWano 
 
 

Itôs great to have you join us.   
We hope you enjoy your time at Aria School. 



Our school newsletter, notices and calendar of upcoming school 
events are available on our website www.aria.school.nz 

Contact us on the followingé  
 

Barclay Road 
R.D. 
Aria 3979 
King Country 
Principal:  Pam Voyce 

Phone: (07) 8777857 
Fax: (07) 8777578 
Email: office@aria.school.nz 
Website:  www.aria.school.nz 

BOT Meetings 2020 
Monday 2nd March 
Monday 6th April  

at 7.00pm, All Welcome 

Parent Evening 
Thursday 20th  February  
6.30pm - 8.00pm 

Riverschool Swimming Sports 
(Ohura Valley School) 
Wednesday 4th March 

Last Day Of Term 1  
Thursday 9th April 

First Day Of Term 2 
Tuesday 28th April 

2020 Senior Camp - Year 4-6 
Rotorua  

16th - 19th March  
 

Fees $175.00 per person  

Principalõs  Newsé 

Welcome to week 3!     
 
A huge THANK-YOU to all of our wonderful helpers over the the 
weekend. Another successful two day bike ride event thanks to your 
support. 
 
There will be a report in next week's newsletter from Bevan Brown, 
the Event Manager.  
 
§ Mac Plowrighté Many of us attended the funeral of ex Aria 

student Mac Plowright on Saturday.  
 

We are all devastated at Mac's death and send our heartfelt 
sympathy to Mac's family. 

 
§ Parent Meeting - 6.30-8.00pmé On Thursday evening we are 

holding a meeting at school to give you the opportunity to meet 
with your children's teachers and hear more about their 
classroom programmes. We will start altogether in the Library, 
then split into each class group. Topics covered will include 
ways of helping at home, school goals, property developments 
etc. We will also give you the opportunity to ask questions and 
please bring along all those queries or suggestions you might 
have. Wish lists for our school are a great way to start.  See you 
there at 6.30pm.  

 
§ Resilience Webinar 3.30-4.30pm Tuesday 25

th 
February in 

Room 1é  Staff will be watching an hour long webinar about 
building resilience in our children and you are very welcome to 
attend. Let me know please. 

 
§ Year 4-6 Camp Meetingé Thursday 29

th 
February at 

7.00pm.  Please see agenda.  
 

§ River Schools Swimming Sports held at Ohura Valley 
School (whole school event)é  This small schools' 
competition is to be held on Wednesday 4

th
 March.  Permission 

form will be sent home next week for this event. 
 
 

Have a great week,  
Pam Voyce. 

Tena Koutou Katoa! 



 

MEDICINE AT SCHOOL 
Our school policy states that if your child has to 
take ANY MEDICINE whilst at school that this is 
to be brought to the office and will be 
administered to the child by a staff member.   
 

Please send any medication in a sealed clearly 
marked plastic bag with the instructions of what 
the child is to have administered.  

SUN HATS ARE COMPULSORY IN 
TERM 1! 

Please ensure your child/ren have a named 
sun hat at school.   
 
The preferred style of hat is a bucket style hat 
which protects the ears, neck and face.   
 
Sunscreen will be available at school. 

ABSENCES 
If your child is going to be absent please notify the 
school office before 9:00am each day with a reason 
as to why your child is away.    There is an absentee 
form on the Skool Loop app you can complete and 
this will be emailed directly to the school office. 

AFTER SCHOOL ARRANGEMENTS 
Please advise all changes to after school 
arrangements BEFORE 3:00pm each day either by 
phone or sending a signed note with your child to 
the school office.   

 

We require Parent/Caregiver notification and will 
not accept this verbally from the child.  If you 
phone AFTER 3:00pm please ensure you speak to 
the person in charge of buses for that day. 

YEAR 4 - 6 CAMP MEETING 

BOOK CLUB  
 

Book club issue #1 has been handed out.  
 
Orders need to be ordered online - details can be 
found on the brochures.  
 
Please do not send cash or cheques to school.  
 
Orders are open until Friday the 21st February.  
 
If your child did not receive one and you would like a 
brochure please let me know.  
 
Thank you, Sarah OôConnor  

SKOOL LOOP APP 
Aria School has changed to using the Skool Loop 
App.  Please see below how to download this 
app.   
 
If you have any problems with downloading or 
using the app please contact Nicola in the office. 

Thursday 27
th
 February @ 7-8pm in Room 1 

 
Agenda 
Ý Programme / Budget 
Ý Accommodation etc. 
Ý Confirm Parents attending + Pam and Heather (Staff)  - 8? 
Ý Transport -  5 vehicles needed 
Ý (No.12 van booked ï 11 passengers + driver) 

 
Menu 
* Bacon and egg pies   - fresh x 4 large baking dishes (serve 10 each) 
* Lasagne                        - frozen x 4 large baking dishes (serve 10 each) 
* Sausages for BBQ       - about 80-90 (leftovers for filled rolls) 
* Plus baking from all families. 

SCHOOL NOTICES  



 



  
Tena Koutou Katoa Parents, Caregivers and Communityé  

 

NEXT SESSION  
 

TUESDAY 18
th
 FEBRUARY 

 

9:30am - 12 midday 
 

Upcoming Sessions 
Tuesday 25th February 
Tuesday 3rd March 
Tuesday 10th March 
Tuesday 17th March 

 
New families are always welcome!!  

 
Any queries please call Hannah Bodger-Kearns 

on 07 877 7898 
 

ñWhanau tupu ngatahi -  
families working together 

ARIA  
PLAYCENTRE 

LOVE THESE COVERS 
 

Check out the Love These Covers range 
of reusable school book covers!   And 
when ordering online, make sure you add 
Aria School in the special instructions for 
seller field,  to trigger a .10c per cover 
rebate for the School.  

RUGBY AGM 
 
This Tuesday 18

th
 Feb at the back of the 

Waitete Clubrooms 6.00pm  


